
Hostellerie Le Beffroi & Restaurant La Fontaine 

  

Dear Customers 

 We are committed to complying with guidelines and recommendations  

of the public authorities in force in the fight against COVID-19  
to ensure your safety and that of our teams. 

We make every effort, in the spirit and tradition of hostelry,  
to make your stay as pleasant and friendly as possible,  

by respecting these constraints. 

  
  
The members of the Team of Hostellerie Le Beffroi and Restaurant La Fontaine are committed to: 

  
Comply with the guidelines and recommendations of the public authorities in force in the fight against COVID-19. 

Respect the recommended health protocol.  

Use virucid products. 

Respect barrier gestures. 

Respect physical distancing. 

Wear masks, disposable gloves, or washable. 

Wash hands with soap regularly. 

Use hydro alcoholic gel. 

Withdraw in case of symptoms of COVID-19. 
  

  
The customer undertakes to: 

  
Respect all instructions and physical distancing in force. 

Wear a mask when you arrive. 

Wear this safety mask in all common areas. 

When leaving your room, open the window for the safety of our teams. 

  
The customer may, if he wishes: 
  

Ask not to clean your room during your stay, and if necessary: 

Put all the linen to be replaced in a bag provided for this purpose. 

Deposit any waste in the closed bin. 
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